
Circular ref: 042/2023 

Dear Members, 

Rescheduling of The OFA 

Centenary Walk and Run 

Further to the Circular ref. 037/2023 dated 3rd of June 2023, The Education 

Ministry has lifted the limitations of outdoor activities for schools. 

Therefore, please be informed that the rescheduled date of the OFA Centenary 

Walk and Run will be on the 14th of July 2023 in conjunction with the new date of 

Penang Free School’s Cross Country Run. 

Date : 14th July 2023 

Time : 7:45am 

Venue : Taman Belia (Youth Park) 

Thank you for your kind understanding. 

For Centenary Celebrations Committee 

The Old Frees’ Association 

4 July 2023 

  Lee Eu Beng       Alex Tan Hee Aik 

     Vice Chairman            Honorary Secretary 

Centenary Celebrations Committee    Management Committee 


